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MEDIA RELEASE 
Monday, November 11, 2019 

Council calls for EOIs for Preolenna Hall 
 

 
Waratah-Wynyard Council is calling for Expressions of Interest for interested parties to 

purchase or propose other uses for the site at 2420 Preolenna Road, known as the 

Preolenna Hall.  

 

Constructed in 1970, the Hall has not been in use since 2014. Once the demand for usage 

ceased, power was disconnected, and the building has sat vacant since this time. The 

Tasmanian Fire Service, which used the adjoining station, removed vehicles and all property 

in 2012. 

Council has commenced an Expression of Interest process to allow for equitable opportunity 

and to best result in an outcome that suits the Preolenna community.  

“As the building has not been utilised, the condition has deteriorated,” Waratah-Wynyard 

Mayor Robby Walsh said. 

“The hall may provide an ideal location for a new primary industry business venture or 

community development initiative however, will require some restoration works prior to use.”  

The Preolenna Memorial will remain and be on a separate title. 

EOI documents may be obtained from the Council Offices or from the council’s website. The 

Expression on Interest closes at 4pm on Friday, November 29.  

Authorised for general media distribution by Shane Crawford, General Manager, Waratah-Wynyard 

Council on Monday, November 11, 2019. 


